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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

April 28 - Men's Club starts
April 30 - 1st Annual FUN RUN 
May 1 - Fuel Dock Opens
May 8 - Mother's Day
May 13-15 - Pikeminnow Derby
May 13-15 - South Park Golf Tourn.
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   We are hoping everyone had a Safe and
Happy Easter weekend.

    Mother Nature sure kept her promise and
kept things interesting this past week.  It
snowed 3 times with below freezing temps. 
 Wenatchee got the worst of it, as they
received over a foot of snow and set a new
snow fall for the month of April.

This week looks to feel more like Spring
again with more reasonable temps hanging
around the 60's.  Crescent Bar is a buzz this
time of year with more and more people
showing up each day.  Our campground
weekends are full and we've already had
over a 1,000 rounds of Golf played this
season.

We hope to see you soon!

Weekly Update

Office Staff
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Central Washington Management Group

Restuarants

509-730-5036

509-787-1524 

509-787-0102

509-787-0102

FRI: 5:00 - 8:00PM
SAT: 8:00AM - 8:00PM 
SUN: 8:00AM - 5:00PM

THURS: 5:00PM - SLOW
FRI: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SAT: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SUN: 4:00PM - 7:00PM

OPENS APRIL 30TH
THURS: 5:00 - 10:00PM
FRI: 5:00 - 10:00PM 
SAT: 5:00 - 10:00PM 

RIVER'S EDGE SUNFIRE GRILL

SUNWORKS
next to Tower Pizza

at SunSerra at SunSerra

TOWER PIZZA

OPENS MAY 27TH

CUP & CONE
at SunSerra

Coffee & Ice Cream



Hello Golfers,

    Temperatures are back on the rise. This week has a
few days that could dip down to freezing, so be sure to
check in with the pro shop before playing any morning
rounds. The rest of April will bring some wind and rain,
but our greens are recovering beautifully, so we should
start to see a pick-up in speed towards the end of the
month. Just as a reminder, be sure to keep any carts
(including push carts) away from the fringes of any
greens. 
  As temperatures warm up, we become more
susceptible to fungal infection. Keeping carts away from
greens will help to minimize our risk of spreading fungus
from the roughs and fairways to the greens. Pythium
fungus is what damaged the green of #8 last year, but
thankfully the green has been making a comeback.
Obviously, we can never stop the spread entirely but
with good practices and regular applications of
fungicides I am confident that we can prevent the same
thing from happening this year. Thank you and enjoy
your time on the course!

Superintendent's Corner

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

Golf

Men's Club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 

crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Men's Club starts
April 28th

Top 10 Leaderboard

April 18th, 2022

MARC BRUNTZ
MARK SWAN
LARRY SCHREIFELS
DAVE HARRIS
KASSI ISEMAN
CRAIG PRICE
JAMES WHITCOMB
ROY HURLBUT
RICHARD GRAHAM
DAVE JEFFCOAT

93
89
84
37
27
26
26
16
15
14

Rec Season Golf
Rates Apply

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons.
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Doug and Rob from South Park are putting another
golf tournament together.  The format is a 4
person scramble and the dates are May 14th and
15th. There will also be a horse race Friday evening
the 13th. We have roughly 9 teams who
participated last fall and would like to increase
that number to 18. There will be men’s and
women’s divisions. We need a head count in order
to calculate how much the PUD will charge us. Your
registration fee will cover greens fees, prize money,
dinners, breakfast Saturday and entertainment at
the Sunfire Saturday night. Please email Rob at
robert.johnston@usbank.com, or you can text or
call him at 425.785.8635. More details to follow
once we have an accurate headcount. 

Rob Johnston
425.785.8635
robert.johnston@usbank.com

South Park Invitational message:

Golf
crescentbarrecreation.com

509-754-5002
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May 13 - 15

Tournaments

If you would like your message shared here, please
contact the Crescent Bar Rec Area Office.

Cliffside - Quincy Valley Chamber of
Commerce 
May 20

CHECK-IN:  8:00 AM
SHOTGUN START:  9:00 AM






FEES/ADMISSION

TEAM OF 4 PLAYERS - $375

CONTACT THE CHAMBER AT 787-2140
FOR SPONSORSHIPS

mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com
mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com

